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Good afternoon,

I am writing on behalf of Transport Canada in response to the Nunavut Impact Review Board’s June
28, 2021 request for comments on the University of New Hampshire's "HEALY2021 Transit" Project
Proposal (NIRB 125612 / 21YN017). Transport Canada has reviewed the project proposal and the five

questions posed by NIRB in its June 28th Notice of Screening and does not have any comments to
submit.

Please follow up with me if you have questions about Transport Canada’s response.

Regards,
Scott Kidd
Regional Environmental Advisor, Environmental Programs, Prairie and Northern Region
Transport Canada / Government of Canada
scott.kidd@tc.gc.ca / Tel : 431-334-9682 / TTY : 1-888-675-6863
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